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At Medical Missions Foundation, we send dedicated teams of doctors, nurses, and support staff around the world 
to provide surgical and medical care in the most underserved global communities. Since 1996, Medical Missions 
Foundation has completed missions in 14 different countries including Uganda, The Philippines, India, and 
Guatemala. We believe that “Health for the World” is possible, but we need your help.  
 
How can you help? 
 
Medical Missions Foundation is excited to celebrate its 25th year of Art for the Children Art Auction & Gala, on 
May 18, 2024 at Armacost Car Museum. We are contacting you to request an auction item donation for this 
festive fundraising event. With your support through the live and silent auction, you will provide pivotal funding 
that allows our Foundation to continue our mission providing critical medical care to those who desperately need 
it, locally and abroad.  
 
We would be honored to have you as an auction donor this year! Not only will you be contributing to Medical 
Missions Foundation, but this is also an excellent opportunity to have your name in front of hundreds of business 
and medical professionals from the KC area. Organizations donating auction items will be recognized on social 
media, at the auction display table, and throughout the event. This is an excellent marketing opportunity and a 
great way to show your support for improving the health of those less fortunate.  
 
We have included a donation form for your consideration. We hope you will donate to this event and join us in the 
effort of providing health services locally and around the world. If you would like additional information or have 
any questions, please visit our website at MedicalMissionsFoundation.org or contact Dan Mauer at 
dan@medicalmissionsfoundation.org or 913-338-0343. 
 
Endless thanks for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Dan Mauer 
Executive Director 

 
 

 


